
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to inform year 6 parents that Mr Williams has decided that any off site school 

visits in the coming weeks, up to the Easter holiday, will be cancelled. Therefore year 6 will 

not be attending the Church on Monday 23rd March for the Easter Cracked event.  

The children have also been informed today at school. The teachers will complete their 

Easter activities in school during RE lessons. 

Please do accept my apologies, 

Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs Pegden 
Upper KS2 Department Leader 

 

                          

 


